
Mark Compain <markc@rsa.org.nz>  
Thu 7/07/2016, 3:46 p.m. 
Hi Tanya – thank you for your email. I have forwarded the details to the President’s Forum for their 
action. 
  
Regards 
Mark 
Tanya Peterson  
markc@rsa.org.nz  
Tanya Peterson soldiersclaim@hotmail.com 15-06-2016 
National R.S.A 

My name is Tanya Peterson I am the dranddaughter of Private 
William Magnus Peterson who served with the 11th Mounted 
Rifles then transfered to the 13th.  
I have attached a petition for you to view which is now in the 
hands of Winston Peters to be presented into Parliament. We 
thought it would help if we had support of the members of the 
RSA to be presant as its reading. 
We have researched the returned servicemen of W.W.1 for 
over 8 years. 
Every time we get a lawyer, they have taken our documents 
and the knowledge that we had supplied for a successful claim, 
which they had submitted a claim into the Treaty of Waitangi, 
under 532 of the wai 2500 Maori Military Veterans claim.  
"Did'nt we all as New Zealanders fight under the same flag". 
This is the first claim of it's kind which involves over 5,000 
returned servicemen. 
Look forward to your response. 
Kind regards 

Tanya Peterson 
 


